RECEIVED
N CLERK
Training Session for Belmont Boards, Committees and Commissions .

Chenery Middle School Auditorium

Members of Belmont’s boards, committees and commissions have been invited to attend a
training session Tuesday, July 17th at 7 PM at Chenery Middle School Auditorium. The training
will be conducted by:

e Town Counsel George Hall on facets of the Open Meeting Law, and;

e State Office of Campaign and Political Finance on what is permitted and not permitted
in context of a ballot question (for the Belmont High School Building project, planned for
the November 6th State Election ballot).

Though it is likely that a quorum of members for many of the boards will attend the training
session and ask questions, no meeting of individual boards will take place at the training session
and no deliberation by the boards, committees and commissions will occur.

If any board chooses to hold a separate meeting at a later time and date on the topics covered
at the training session, the board would be required to post a meeting per usual practice of the
Open Meeting Law.

The public is welcome to attend the training session.

- Ellen O’Brien Cushman, Town Clerk



